September 17, 1942.

My dear Governor Towers:

I am today in receipt of your letter of September 14 and I am delighted that you can have lunch with us at our building on Monday, September 21. I suggest one o'clock if that suits you. The Members of the Board who will be in town that day and some of our senior staff will be included in the group and we are looking forward with pleasure to having you with us.

If there is anything we can do for you while you are in Washington, please let us know.

Sincerely yours,

Ronald Ransom.

Honorable G. F. Towers, Governor, Bank of Canada, Ottawa, Canada.

RR:ac:mlo



J. Sep